
Date: November 1, 2024

To: State Agencies

From: State Procurement Office

Re: New Award for Tribal Relations Training & Consultation Services

The State Procurement Office has “Awarded” four (4) contacts for Tribal Relations Training & Consultation Services.
The Initial Contract Period is November 1, 2024 to October 31, 2025 with suppliers starting to provide services as of
November 1, 2024.

New Contract:

Contract Number Supplier
CTR074409 Ginger Lynn Martin
CTR074410 HR Wise LLC
CTR074411 Kauffman and Associates Inc
CTR074412 Tinhorn Consulting LLC

This contract set is the first Statewide contract for Tribal Relations Training & Consultation Services.

If there are any questions, please contact Curtis Rohlfs at Curtis.Rohlfs@azdoa.gov.


